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Hello,

Below are several important updates regarding Fall registration and orientation. 

Fall 2019 Registration

Mark your calendars! Fall 2019 registration begins Monday, May 20. You will need to check your my.evergreen.edu account under “Registration” for your specific registration time ticket and to register for courses.
 
Eight credits is considered a ‘full-time’ course load in the MPA program, however you may register for a maximum of 12-credits without the MPA Director’s approval. Fall tuition is due Friday, Oct 4 at 4 pm. 
 
You are required to take the 1st year PNAPP Core class (CRN 10108 ) that is offered in Olympia. You are welcome to register for any MPA electives, including electives offered at the Evergreen Tacoma campus. Please review the 2019-2020 MPA Catalog to view our Fall course offerings. 
 
If you are required to complete an internship for your MPA degree, you may begin that process starting Winter 2020. Please refer to the MPA Student Handbook for more information regarding our internship requirements. Unsure if you need to complete an internship? Refer to your admittance letter. 
 
Admitted students are welcome to take Summer MPA elective courses. Please note: You cannot use financial aid to pay for Summer courses. You may register for Summer courses beginning Tuesday, May 28. Please refer to our MPA Summer Registration page for more information. You may also register for undergraduate statistics courses offered at Evergreen if you need to fulfill the MPA statistics pre-requisite. 
 
So you are aware, I will be out of the office Friday, May 17 and Monday, May 20.  If you have technical issues registering for your courses, contact Registration and Records (registration@evergreen.edu, 360-867-6180). You may also contact Puanani Nihoa (nihoap@evergreen.edu, 360-867-6202) if you have any MPA-related questions that may come up while you register for your courses. 

Please begin the habit of checking your evergreen.edu e-mail (you can access through your my.evergreen.edu account). This is the last email I will send to your personal email account. 

Fall 2019 Orientation

Please mark your calendar for Saturday, September 28 for MPA’s 2019 mandatory orientation. As the date gets closer, we will send you more information about our orientation. 

You may have received an email from Evergreen’s Registration office regarding the undergraduate orientation schedule. You are not required to attend any undergraduate orientation events. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. We look forward to meeting you this Fall!
 
Best,


